Consider Approval of the 2023-2024 School Health Advisory Council (SHAC)
Members
November 13, 2023

. Background:

The purpose of the SHAC is to help plan health programming for students. The duties and
responsibilities of the SHAC are outlined in Texas Education Code Section 28.004 and
include, among other things, recommending instructional hours for health education,
recommendations related to the curriculum for specific grade levels, and to increase
parental awareness. Any recommendation made by the SHAC is subject to final approval
and adoption by the Board of Trustees.

. Process:

According to Board Policy EHAA(Legal), the board of trustees of each school district shall
establish a local school health advisory council to assist the district in ensuring that local
community values are reflected in the district’s health education instruction.

. Fiscal Impact:

No Fiscal Impact.

. Recommendation:

Administration recommends the Board approve the 2023-2024 School Health Advisory
Council Membership as presented.

. Required:

Approval required.

Contact Person:

Nichole Henderson



